
CIL Report and DVH Report for Full Council 

17 November 2021 

CIL Community liaison/feedback 

I did an interview with Nigel McKeeman on WPC’s recent activities in relation to CIL spend 
has been published on the Village Leaf website. Read it here 

https://rushlakegreenvillage.co.uk/community-priorities-for-parish-council-cil-spending/  

This also encouraged the public to attend Council meetings should they like to do so. 

DVH committee 
 
I was not able to attend the most recent DVH meeting 09.11.21 as  it was very short notice – 
just the day before. I emailed them and intend to attend their  06.12.21 December meeting. 
 

Finger Post Repair Maintenance of notice boards, fingerposts and benches. 

Updates as per Clerks report. 

Walking Map  

The article in the village leaf also asked for people to come forward with their ideas for local 
walks. Cllr Thompson and I have also discussed ideas on how to spread the word on this 
locally through networks. If Cllrs have other suggestions – please do let me know. 

Electric Car Chargers 

No update. 

Traffic Survey 

No Update. 

Cllr. Celia Davies 17.11.21 

Chair, CIL committee and DVH representative 
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